
By Elizabeth 
Anderson, 
Secretary 

for the District Rotaract 
Committee

Hi all!  Welcome back 
to the DMV to those of 
you who are returning 
university members 
and best of luck to our 
university clubs as you 
begin your semester soon! 
Since many clubs have 
been on pause since the 
end of last semester, we 

do not have too many announcements 
to be made at this time. You can expect 
a longer newsletter in the month of 
September. 

I’m sure that your clubs have had 
to significantly readjust your plans 
in regards to unfolding COVID-19 
complications and university closures. 
Speaking on behalf of my Rotaract 
Club (American University), we are 
still developing new semester plans 
given that our university will be fully 
online as of two weeks ago.  If your 
club leadership is struggling or needs 
direction in developing a plan for 
virtual operations, do not hesitate in 
reaching out to us at the District, or to 
other Rotaract clubs.  We are all in this 
together.

The Rotaract Club 
of Washington, DC 
participated in the 
Teens Run DC Virtual 5k 
race.  Teens Run DC is a 
frequent grant recipient 
and friend of the DC 
Rotary and Rotaract 
Clubs. 

The Annapolis 
Rotaract Club hosted 
their annual Putt Putt 
Classic Fundraiser Event. 

They raised over $2,300 in donations to 
support their Scholarship Fund. 

Rotaract Slack Account
We have set up a Rotaract Slack account 
for collaborative use this year.  You can 
join at the following link: rotaract7620.
slack.com.  

Our mailing address is: Rotaract 
District 7620, 11800 Old Georgetown Rd 
Unit 1304, N Bethesda, MD 20852-2648

By Marilyn Nevy Cruz, District Interact 
and RYLA Chair 

The Interact Club of Richard Wright 
(DC) teamed up with the Interact Club 
of Haas Hall Academy Bentonville (AR) 
to design these amazing banners to 
present to local hospital in an effort 
to show local health care heroes their 
most sincere appreciation for the 
hardships they have been facing over 
the last several months during the 
pandemic.  Two banners will be on 
display at local hospitals in Washington, 
D.C. and two at local hospitals in 
Bentonville, Arkansas.  Aren’t these 
students just amazing?
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[Above]  The Rotaract Club of Washington, 
DC participated in the Teens Run DC Virtual 
5k race.  Teens Run DC is a frequent grant 
recipient and friend of the DC Rotary and 
Rotaract Clubs.

[Below] The Annapolis Rotaract Club 
hosted their annual Putt Putt Classic 
Fundraiser Event. They managed to raise 
over $2,300 in donations to support their 
Scholarship Fund. 
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